DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

20 December 2021
Sir/Madam: -

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 20 December 2021,
signed by the Undersecretary for Multilateral Affairs and International Economic Relations
and Alternate Head of the Procuring Entity, the Drugcheck Philippines, Inc. is hereby
given this Notice to Proceed to procure the conduct of random drug testing of DFA
personnel in the total amount of Fifty Six Thousand Pesos (PhP 56,000.00) only, inclusive
of all taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

International Economic Relations And
Alternate Head of the Procuring Entity

Drugcheck Philippines, Inc.

Unit 3-UGF Dona Consolacion Bldg
General Santos Ave., Araneta Center
Socorro 3, Quezon City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City, 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



